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www.wellingtonnorthpower.com 

 
December 2, 2015 
 
Aiken & Associates 
Attention:  Mr. Randy Aiken 
578 McNaughton Ave. West 
Chatham, Ontario, N7L 4J6 
 
 
Dear Mr. Aiken, 

 
Re: Paper Copy of Application 
EB-2015-0110 - 2016 Cost of Service Application 

 
 

As per Energy Probe’s Notice of Intervention letter (dated November 27th 2015) concerning proceeding 

EB-2015-0110 and, as requested by the Intervenor’s Consultant, a hard copy of the Application will be 

printed and will be mailed to the Consultant on December 4th 2015. This hard copy will be mailed to the 

following address: 

Mr. Randy Aiken 
Aiken & Associates 
578 McNaughton Ave. West 
Chatham, Ontario, N7L 4J6 

 

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 

 

Regards, 

Richard Bucknall 

Richard Bucknall 

Chief Administrative Officer 

Wellington North Power Inc. 

E-mail:  rbucknall@wellingtonnorthpower.com 

 

Cc: Board Secretary 

CC: David MacIntosh, c/o Energy Probe  

Cc: Ms. Jane Scott, OEB Project Advisor, Electricity Rates & Prices - Applications 

Cc: Mr. Jamie Sidlofsky, Applicant’s Counsel 
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